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Welcome to Eastgate SDA Church! 
A message from Student Pastor Rachelle Martling 

 

At the beginning of my junior year in high school, I was determined to leave my family 

and friends and go somewhere new to start over.  For about four years I had been feeling 

completely empty and purposeless with only small rays of hope in between.  However, it was not 

God’s will for me to leave the problems but to find healing right where I was at. 

This healing process began with the difficult process of surrendering my control.  Within 

a short period of time from surrendering my will, I went from completely empty to overflowing 

with joy.  I would like to say that after that experience I never felt empty again, but I still have 

low moments.  But from that moment on I did find a new life in Christ. 

This Sabbath we will look at the problem of feeling empty and purposeless.  Then we 

will look at Jesus’ solution to this common human condition. 

I hope you can join us on this journey of finding freedom in Christ.  Remember, you can 

join us in face to face worship or on Facebook as we live-stream our service at 11:00am. 

May God grant you rest and grace this Sabbath! 

~ Pastor Rachelle 
 

This Weekend:  December 5, Student Pastor Rachelle Martling will present the morning 

sermon. 

Next Weekend:  December 12, Pastor Eric Sayler explores some Christmas themes. 
  

Week At A Glance           
 

December 5, Sabbath:  9:30am Live Sabbath Schools in the Church  

 ~ The Word a Zoom~Hybrid Sabbath School > II Samuel Chapter 13 – 14 Life of David 

 ~ Lenard Wittlake Sabbath School Adult Quarterly > Education ~  in Arts and Sciences 

 ~ Young Adult Sabbath School – Zoom~Hybrid 

~ Juniors/Youth Zoom Sabbath School 

11:00am – 12:15pm Pastor Eric Sayler continues our series based in the Book of Acts 

Sunset 4:08pm 

December 7, Monday:  7:00am Zoom Prayer Meeting 

Monday Evening:  7:00pm Hope Group on Zoom 

December 8, Tuesday:  6:30 pm Church Board Meeting 

     6:45pm Youth Zoom Meeting 

7:00pm Young Adult Zoom bible study - Esther 

December 9, Wednesday:  7:00am Zoom Prayer Meeting 

December 10, Thursday:  6:30pm Zoom Prayer Meeting 

December 11, Friday   Sunset ~ 4:08pm  

December 12, Sabbath:  9:30am Live Sabbath Schools in the Church 

 ~ The Word a Zoom~Hybrid Sabbath School > II Samuel Chapter 14/15 David’s Life 

 ~ Lenard Wittlake Sabbath School Adult Quarterly > ~ The Christian and Work 

~ Young Adult Sabbath School – Zoom~Hybrid 

~ Juniors/Youth Zoom Sabbath School 

11:00am – 12:15pm Pastor Eric Sayler explores some sermon themes on Christmas 

 4:00 – 5:00pm  Let Your Light Shine Christmas Light Scavenger Hunt! 

https://www.facebook.com/eastgatesdachurch/
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Eastgate SDA Church Service this Week 
 

Worship Service   11:00am 12-05-2020  Link to Facebook 

Piano Prelude     Dixie Cramer 

Community Life     Lenard Wittlake 

Kids Korner 

 Children’s Story   Gail Lutton 

Prayer      Lenard Wittlake 

God’s Word    Student Pastor Rachelle Martling 

Sermon Title:     Carrying our Cross 

Scripture Text:     Matthew 16:24 

Benediction     Pastor Eric Sayler 

Piano Postlude     Dixie Cramer 
 

Worship Team today 

Worship Leader: Lenard Wittlake 

Greeters:  Carol Reiswig 

Lead Deacon:  Daniel Hopkins 

Lead Deaconess:  Christine Wittlake 

AV Leader:    Dennis Anderson & Kevin Renshaw 
 

We thank you for supporting your local church budget in addition to the world church? 
 

Financial Report    RECEIVED  GOAL  NEED 

Student Aid goal for 2021:     $  3,751.53  $15,204.66 $11,453.13 

*Maintenance Reserve Fund for 2020: $  2,766.94  $14,000.00 $11,233.06 

“Beam the Light” – Lighting up-grade $  2,370.00  $16,000.00 $13,630.00 
 

Our Church Budget Giving to Date this Current Year 
 

 
 

Offering for December 05 ~ Local Church Budget 

December 12 – NAD Adventist Community Services 

December 19 – Local Church Budget 

December 26 – UCC Advance 
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Church Budget 2020 With a Budget of $10,814 per month 

we have been below budget each of 

the last ten month. 

We averaged $8,789.16 per month. 

 

Let’s care for those who need care 

and help where we can help. 

Support those who need our support! 

https://www.facebook.com/eastgatesdachurch/
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Eastgate Church News & Events 
 

Offering Appeal for December 5, 2020 - Local Church Budget 

Consumerism or service?  December is accompanied by holiday shopping anxiety for some of 

us.  The holiday season implies spending and keeping up with “standards” that are self-imposed 

or copied from the proverbial Joneses.  In November 2018, the American Research Group, Inc., 

noted that the average American would spend $992 on holiday gifts.  This number was up from 

the previous year ($983 in 2017).  Single-item purchases are becoming more expensive and 

larger.  But something is changing.  Consumers are getting fatigued with the constant drumbeat 

of spend, spend, spend.  Movements are springing up around the idea of consuming less and 

living more affordably.  From tiny houses to skipping gifting entirely, our society is shifting 

priorities.  More and more people are treasuring experiences, family, and opportunities to serve 

instead of purchasing objects with an arbitrarily inflated value.  The Bible reminds us that 

“where your treasure is, there your heart will be also” (Matthew 6:21).  Before the holiday 

season begins, let us resolve to focus on people, needs, and opportunities to serve.  Let us seek 

those in need in our local communities and cherish the opportunities God puts in our way.  We 

have a choice:  We can continue to be consumers, or we can be providers of vital services for 

those vulnerable and in need. 
 

To View Previously Recorded Sermons: 

To find previously recorded sermons and messages please go to our church website 

(www.eastgatesda.org) or on YouTube.  This was last week: 
 

Message for November 28, Acts of the Spirit:  Ministry in Adversity” 

YouTube channel or Facebook  Also, please subscribe to the church’s YouTube channel. 
 

EASTGATE SDA ON FACEBOOK Like and follow our page on FB!  

https://www.facebook.com/Eastgate-SDA-Church-206126468203   
 

EASTGATE SDA WEBSITE! – https://www.eastgatesda.org  

~ Sermon Archives ~ Bulletin Library ~ our weekly e-NewsLetter ~ Events Calendar 
 

SPECIAL CHRISTMAS MUSIC PROGRAM ~ PLANNING 

December 19 – Church Service 
We will have a special church service on December 19. 

You may have seen earlier that we were planning to have a Christmas service on December 12.   

However, the Washington State issued a mandate of no congregational singing from November 

16 to December 14.  Our desire to cooperate caused us to reschedule our program. 

Please plan to participate with us in congregational singing, recitation of scripture and the 

celebration of the birth of our Lord Jesus Christ on December 19. 

We have a program outline for the morning worship service.  However, if you would like to 

participate in a specific way, please contact the church office to let us know. 

Our prayer is we will be able to fill our church sanctuary and our overflow space.  Please pray 

for that Christmas Gift.  Thank you. 

 

SPECIAL MUSIC at Eastgate 

Would you like to serve the church in song?  Maybe you would be willing to provide a special 

music on any given Sabbath?  You can either contact the church office or Kim Boyd.  He will 

once again be leading a team of individuals who will arrange for special music. 
 

http://www.eastgatesda.org/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCpi0ESiTQNVM7uw9dcRxUHQ
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCpi0ESiTQNVM7uw9dcRxUHQ
https://www.facebook.com/eastgatesdachurch/
https://www.facebook.com/Eastgate-SDA-Church-206126468203
https://www.eastgatesda.org/
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School News & Children’s Ministry Items 
 

Rogers Adventist School - “COVID Can’t Cancel Christmas” 

December 10, from 6-7 p.m.:  Stay safe in the warmth of your car as you drive through our 

“COVID Can’t Cancel Christmas” Drive Through located at Rogers Adventist School, 200 SW 

Academy Way in College Place.  Enter off of 1
st
 street for easiest access.  Enjoy music from the 

band, orchestra, steel drums, and hand bells along with readings from Matthew and Luke and 

picturesque nativity scenes.  Remain in your car – no getting out and walking or taking pictures.  

Thank you for helping us safely celebrate the Christmas season! 
 

Discovering Jesus in the Bible with Jesus 101 
Jesus 101 has just launched a new exciting resource for children!  Jesus101.tv/4kids features 

animated videos to help kids discover Jesus in the Bible, a valuable resource for churches, 

schools, and families.  Each 90 second video tells Bible stories in a fun and instructive manner 

and has a coordinating coloring page that kids can download and color at home! 
 

Series on Mental Health for Teens Available 
Do you know a teen who is struggling with mental health issues?  Do you want to be prepared to 

minister to teens in your church?  This new series developed by NAD Youth & Young Adult 

Ministries includes booklets on depression, anxiety, suicidal thoughts, getting help, recovery 

tools, brain training, and staying healthy.  More information can be found at AdventSource. 
 

Collegiate & Young Adult Events 
 

Sabbath Morning Hybrid Sabbath School Class 

This group is both hosting a Zoom meeting and meeting in person in their Sabbath School room 

here at the church on Sabbath mornings.  They are on a study journey through the book of 

Esther.  Bring a mask and join them for some fellowship. 
 

Tuesday Evening Bible Study 

This group is will be meeting on the ZOOM platform; they may also be meeting in small groups 

with cautionary measures.  To join this group and be in the know of how to meet, call Jason 

Malik at (541) 282-4264 or Josh Boram (541) 870-4661 or Mary Castrejon at (360) 349-7126. 
 

Women’s Ministry ~ the Sisters Corner 
Words specifically for the hearts of women 

 

Mom-ents - YAY for Presents! 
 

Ahhh fall; the crisp fresh air, the bursts of color falling from the trees, the smell of 

delicious baked goods wafting from kitchens and bakeries, and the ominous piles of toy 

catalogues piling up in our mail box.  My lanta!  I only remember one toy catalogue when I lived 

way back in the 1900s! 

The other day I asked my kids what their favorite part of Christmas was.  They were so 

sweet and came up with several great answers: “Sledding, hot chocolate, family time.”  Oh 

please, they’re all under 10, so I pushed it.  “Seriously though guys, what’s your absolute 

favorite part of Christmas?”  They sheepishly looked at me, and all blurted “The PRESENTS!!!”  

Ahhh; yes, the presents.  

It is a fun part of the holiday, and so I made the mistake of letting our kids look through 

one of those evil little magazines a couple weeks ago.  In my unrealistic imaginings I thought it 

would be fun to let the kids “dream” and “circle toys” like I did when I was a kid.  I imagined 

happy little faces peering at magazines while sipping hot cocoa by the fire, a quiet peace filled 

https://uccsda.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=835b280574dbed77db94a4f02&id=af44fa53ac&e=c467bd9a4a
https://uccsda.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=835b280574dbed77db94a4f02&id=7d885efd3f&e=c467bd9a4a
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hour or so……..  Yeah right, reality set in, they started obsessing, Days and DAYS of, “I can’t 

LIVE without that toy!!” 

Now I’m going to interject right here before you think my kids are horrible little 

monsters.  They are absolute delights, they are cheerful, and work hard together with our family.  

They are also kids, and honest to boot. 

Now my husband and I had the opportunity for a teaching moment, and we seized the 

moment.  “Now kids, while it’s fun to look, we need to learn to be patient and wait for 

Christmas.  Who knows, maybe you’ll get it under the tree?”  

That was not the answer they wanted to hear.  “Buuuuuuut what if they’re ALL GONE 

by then?” they worried.  “Well then, your second option is to pay for them yourselves.” 

This was an answer they liked and they dove for their piggy banks.  Unfortunately for 

them, they came up significantly short.  Tears filled their eyes as they thought they were at the 

end of the line … until one decided to work for the money. 

I tell you they worked their little tails off, hauling lumber, picking up nails, sweeping, 

vacuuming, sorting, all because they saw the prize at the end.  Finally, they triumphantly brought 

their earnings and we sat down together and ordered their treasures.  They looked forward to the 

mail with excitement and longing until the long-awaited day arrived.  WHAT JOY!!!! 

You know, my kids are right.  The BEST part about Christmas is the PRESENCE.  The 

presence of the one who created us and adores us, just like our kiddos who worked so hard for 

their presents, are we longing and striving for His presence? 

Jeremiah 29:13 says “You will seek Me and find Me when you search for Me with all 

your heart.”  May you remember the true reason for the season and be truly blessed in the 

coming year. 

Stefani Slater writes from Touchet, WA 

Adult Sabbath School 

Crossword Puzzle Key 
 

Adult Sabbath School Crossword 

Puzzle for Lesson 9 of fourth quarter 

2020 

For those of you who enjoy working 

crossword puzzles here is the answer key 

to the puzzle posted in last weeks’ 

Newsletter on the last page. 

We hope you enjoy this addition! (editor) 
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Walla Walla Valley SDA News 
 

Job Opportunities at Christian Aid Center: 

The Christian Aid Center has an opening for the following position in the Women & Children 

Center: 

 - Director of Women and Children Services 

For more information, please go to our website at christianaidcenter.org.  Or call Jeannette 

Regalado, Volunteer & Donor Relations, Christian Aid Center, (509) 525-7153 ext. 114 
 

Share a SonBridge Story 

Do you have a SonBridge story either you have experienced or of someone you know that has 

been impacted by SonBridge?  We would love to hear your story!  Contact 

stories@sonbridge.org or call (509) 529-3100. 
 

SonBridge Needs Volunteers 

SonBridge needs extra help, especially during the holiday season.  Join the SonBridge Family by 

volunteering at our thrift store in our warehouse, at the cashier, or as a sales floor host.  For more 

information call our Volunteer Coordinator, Douglas Venn, at (509) 629-8808 or our main office 

at (509) 529-3100. 
 

Upper Columbia Conference of SDA News 
 

Join Us For 10 Days of Prayer 

Everyone is invited to join the North 

Pacific Union Conference in 10 

special days filled with prayer, 

preaching and personal testimonies 

from people around the union.  There 

is no better time to pray and come 

together than now as our communities 

and our own church members are 

facing different challenges creating 

personal loses, suffering and pain.  We 

are in need of the baptism of the Holy 

Spirit as we consider the mandate to 

share the Gospel throughout the North 

Pacific Union territory.  Plan to be 

with us every morning from 9:00 to 

10:30 am starting on January 5-7 and 

the following week January 7-14.  

For more information, see the flier  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Free Virtual Mental Health Seminar Available 

The Rayce Rudeen Foundation is hosting a free virtual town hall on December 8 (from 6:00 – 

7:00 / with optional Q&A from 7:00 - 7:30).  Anxiety and depression will be the topic, and Harry 

http://christianaidcenter.org/
mailto:stories@sonbridge.org
https://uccsda.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=835b280574dbed77db94a4f02&id=2fc42dfc22&e=c467bd9a4a
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Rosenkrantz, LMHC, will lead and facilitate the event.  The town hall does not require 

registration and is free.  For more information, see the flier. 
 

Recharge Your Evangelistic Ministry 

Every December, It Is Written conducts an Evangelism and Church Growth retreat called 

ReCharge.  Due to the pandemic, we are going to be doing a virtual retreat this year.  The theme 

is “Preaching that Changes Lives” featuring Dr. Henry Wright.  Dr. Wright will be sharing time-

tested and practical principles that take preaching to a new level.  ReCharge will take place on 

December 13 (evening) and 14 (all day).  The cost is $24.95/person or $99.95/church so that an 

unlimited number of people from the church can participate.  It Is Written has made 

arrangements so that pastors who desire CEU credits can receive credits for attending.  Please go 

to itiswritten.com/recharge for more details, including the schedule and registration. 
 

Camp MiVoden Accepting ~ Staff Applications for 2021  
Camp MiVoden is currently taking applications for Summer Staff 2021.  Camp MiVoden is a 

warm, nurturing camp located in Hayden Lake, Idaho.  We are looking for staff in many 

different positions.  You can help teach campers some new skills or improve their ability in an 

activity and teach them about the love of Jesus.  Join us for an unforgettable experience where 

our summer team bonds together like family.  Please visit www.mivoden.com and apply today. 
 

#OneTeamNAD Playbook Website Now Open 

Attention youth leaders!  The NAD Youth and Young Adult Ministry OneTeam is pleased to 

announce the opening of its #OneTeamNAD Playbook website.  This is a division-wide, multi-

level training platform for youth and young adult ministries.  We encourage leaders in this 

ministry to utilize the tools provided on the website at www.nadadventist.org/news/nad-youth-

and-young-adult-ministries-announces-new-resources-playbook-website. 
 

UCC Club Ministries Presents Website Focused on Activities for Kids 

Looking for a way to serve your friends and neighbors while keeping your “Social Distance”?  

UCC Club Ministries has developed a web site for sharing. www.ActivityOutpost.com is a hub 

of activities, ideas, encouragement, and resources for parents who are adjusting to having their 

kids at home all the time.  This site is targeting your neighbors but Adventists are welcome! 
 

Help Club Ministries With Your Extra Seeds 
Have any extra garden seeds?  UCC Club Ministries is launching a seed bank to help people in 

need next spring.  Pathfinders will sort, label, and store the seeds.  Then next spring, they will 

make them available to families, clubs, schools, and churches who are willing to plant an extra 

row or garden to share with those in need of fresh produce.  Please mail your seed packages to: 

HopeBuilders Seed Bank 

2810 E Spangle Waverly Rd 

Spangle WA, 99031 
 

GLOW Testimonies Now Available on Youtube 
The GLOW tract ministry has created a series of videos featuring voicemail testimonies they 

have received from lives that have been changed.  Despite a global pandemic, GLOW tracts are 

still being used to spread the Good News.  The testimonies can be viewed at 

youtu.be/xNMssgtWFc8. 
 

Contribute Using the Lowest Fees Possible 

AdventistGiving negotiates the lowest possible fees for online giving.  These costs are shared by 

the local conference (70%), union conference (10%), North American Division (10%), and 

General Conference (10%).  When donating, please consider using ACH (electronic check or 

savings) as your payment method to help keep costs to a minimum. 

https://uccsda.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=835b280574dbed77db94a4f02&id=8ccfc53548&e=c467bd9a4a
https://uccsda.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=835b280574dbed77db94a4f02&id=4a78aea1a2&e=c467bd9a4a
https://uccsda.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=835b280574dbed77db94a4f02&id=6d79b387f4&e=c467bd9a4a
https://uccsda.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=835b280574dbed77db94a4f02&id=fbc76cb7d2&e=c467bd9a4a
https://uccsda.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=835b280574dbed77db94a4f02&id=fbc76cb7d2&e=c467bd9a4a
http://www.activityoutpost.com/
https://uccsda.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=835b280574dbed77db94a4f02&id=55ba5a81df&e=c467bd9a4a
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For your reference (1st quarter 2020 fees): 

 ACH (electronic check or savings account) averaged 19 cents each 

 Debit cards averaged 0.63% of the amount donated 

 Credit cards averaged 2.18% of the amount donated 
 

It Is Written Invites Churches to Participate in New Virtual Series 
More people than ever are wondering what is happening to our world.  They are searching for 

real answers.  It is time for the Seventh-day Adventist church to loudly and lovingly proclaim a 

message for such a time as this.  This is what our new evangelism initiative, ACTS 20:21, is all 

about.  ACTS 20:21 is a journey that spans the entire 2021 year with 5 virtual meetings 

specifically designed for people seeking answers.  The climax of the journey is the three-week 

full-message series in October 2021.  You can find information at acts2021.church.  Hundreds of 

churches have already joined ACTS 20:21.  If your church hasn’t yet, it’s not too late. 
 

READ THE LATEST NORTHWEST ADVENTIST NEWS at www.gleanernow.com   

Subscribe to GLEANERWEEKLY, the Northwest’s weekly eNewsletter, at 

http://www.gleanerweekly.com  
 

MORE NEWS  UCC News  North Pacific Union GleanerNow 

North American Division NewsPoints  Adventist News Network News 
 

North Pacific Union Conference 
 

New It Is Written Series Coming January 2021 
Start the new year right!  Join Pastor John Bradshaw of It Is Written in a life-changing revival 

series called No Limits:  A Life of Power.  This six-part free online series airs Jan. 24-29, 2021.  

Registration will open Dec. 10 at nolimits2021.com.  Access sharing resources at 

itiswritten.com/rtresources. 
 

RELIGIOUS LIBERTY  

Do you struggle to explain your convictions about Sabbath or labor unions to your employer?  

Are you being asked to work on Sabbath?  The Northwest Religious Liberty Association can 

help.  Call Greg Hamilton and Rhonda Bolton at 360/857-7040. 
 

PRAY ONE MISSION is a North American Division initiative calling us to focused prayer for 

people who need Jesus. Do you know of one or two such people? As you pray for these 

individuals, please consider sending them a subscription to Signs of the Times® at 800/545-2449. 

Prayer and the printed page are great teammates and proven soul winners.  

http://www.signstimes.com  
 

MISSION 360° MAGAZINE Several publications, such as Mission Post and Frontline have 

merged and expanded to create a new official mission magazine of the Seventh-day Adventist 

church called Mission 360°.  It will be published quarterly and you can sign up for an online 

version at www.Mission360Mag.org  
 

       
 

https://uccsda.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=835b280574dbed77db94a4f02&id=631991ac21&e=c467bd9a4a
http://www.gleanernow.com/
http://www.gleanerweekly.com/
https://uccsda.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=835b280574dbed77db94a4f02&id=e545b83f46&e=c467bd9a4a
https://uccsda.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=835b280574dbed77db94a4f02&id=bde38866b8&e=c467bd9a4a
https://uccsda.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=835b280574dbed77db94a4f02&id=c7cc238c98&e=c467bd9a4a
https://uccsda.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=835b280574dbed77db94a4f02&id=ef3135738d&e=c467bd9a4a
https://uccsda.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=835b280574dbed77db94a4f02&id=3e5b742e7b&e=c467bd9a4a
https://uccsda.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=835b280574dbed77db94a4f02&id=d6e8600d1d&e=c467bd9a4a
http://www.signstimes.com/
http://www.mission360mag.org/
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North American Division 
 

Keeping the financial health of our church in mind - Giving Plan 
How your local church budget fits into "My Personal Giving Plan" 

Like every family, the local church family has financial obligations to meet.  Some are 

easy to see like power and heat, but many are not so obvious:  children’s magazines, Sabbath 

School Bible study guides, teaching supplies, staff salaries, cleaning services, church school 

operating expenses, property insurance, worthy student fund, and community outreach.  These 

are but a few of the costs that must be met month after month as the local church seeks to be a 

light in the community.  Because these expenses are constant, My Personal Giving Plan 

recommends that 3-5 percent of one’s income be set aside for the local church budget.  This 

systematic giving ensures that all share both in the blessings and the responsibilities of the local 

congregation. 

The North American Division encourages the use of the “My Personal Giving Plan.”  

This plan was developed as a guideline to assist members in systematic giving.  The plan 

suggests that, in addition to returning 10 percent of a member’s personal income as tithe, certain 

percentages may be dedicated as offerings to three main categories: 

 Local Church Budget: 3-5 percent 

 Conference Advance: 1-2 percent 

(Education, evangelism, VBS, summer camps, and union magazines) 

 World Budget: 1-3 percent 
*Visit www.personalgivingplan.com to see a more extensive breakdown for each category. 

 

The My Personal Giving Plan encourages each of us to renew our commitment to the 

principles of Christian stewardship.  While it blesses the church as a whole, its real impact is on 

us as individuals in our faith-based covenant with God. 

Everything in God’s creation is orderly and purposeful.  The same can be said of My 

Personal Giving Plan.  Like all plans, it requires thought and consideration.  No great work can 

be built upon emotional or sporadic giving. 

Giving Options 

In giving to the Lord's Work during this crisis, use your local church website or go to UCC 

Giving site:  www.uccsda.org/giving 

 

 

 

On a Local Note: 

Every congregation experiences challenges of meeting the financial budgets.  During this 

past year we recognize and understand that members of our congregation have lost income in a 

variety of ways; reduced work periods, job loss or the loss of time services can be rendered.  The 

challenge for some has been very stressful! 

We ask each member to be aware of their church friends and acquaintances and help 

where help is needed! 

With regard to the church budget we are behind in contributions.  With a monthly budget 

of $10,814 we have averaged a monthly giving of $8,789.16.  To date we have received 

$22,273.22 less than our budget.  Just like our family budgets, when our income is reduced, we 

are not able to complete certain planned repairs or advancements. 

So as you look to the end of this year of giving, please keep in mind the mission of the 

church and whether you are able to help or not, we pray you will receive a special blessing. 

  

https://uccsda.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=835b280574dbed77db94a4f02&id=8fd8fcdd3e&e=c467bd9a4a
https://uccsda.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=835b280574dbed77db94a4f02&id=32e7e78a67&e=c467bd9a4a
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P  
We are inviting you to pray for members and friends of our church family each day.  Please 

keep this in a place that will make it easy for you to remember to pray for one another. 

“… we do not make requests of You because we are righteous, but because of Your great 

mercy.  O Lord listen!  O Lord forgive!  O Lord hear and act!” 
(Daniel 9:18 & 19. NIV) 

 

Anonymous: 

Do you have an anonymous prayer request?  Please state it via email to the church office. 

We will share it here anonymously for the body to provide prayer support! 

Three of our church women recently found out they will be fighting breast cancer. 
 

Requests: - What are your prayer requests? 

Prayers for all of our Health Care providers in our fellowship that they may be protected 

from infection from COVID-19 

Seth A., Evon A., Kristy B., Jen B., Rachel B., Cal B., Jamie C., Stephanie C., Jen D., Guy E., 

Rhonda E., Gay F., Rod F., Debbie H., Daniel H., Dr. Gilly I., Tammy J., Susan M., Julie S., 

Toby S., Nancy R., Carolynn V., Sherry W., 
Rachelle H. – Her sister Tannielle is having serious complications from COVID-19.  Continuing Prayers 

Please for her recovery 

Janet Leroue – requests prayers for her granddaughter Ashley, who is experiencing kidney and liver 

health issues.  Also, please pray for the mother of this grandchild. 

Dan M. – Many symptoms the Doctors are trying to help him feel better through this long illness 

Doug H. – is done with Chemo ~ he asks for your prayers as he heals from the treatment 

Connie R. – Is recuperating at home from a successful surgery, your continued prayers please. 

Holly J. - Prayers as she has learned the cancer she has had is now in her brain 

Clint Dickerson – A local friend is continuing to undergoing treatment for cancer, prayers appreciated 

Dorothy C – Special prayers requested, feeling better but will need further surgery. 

Debbie and Dan W. – Prayers as they recoup from the Corona virus. 

Heidi E. – fighting the Corona virus. 

Ruth H. – request your prayers as she travels to Spokane next week for a surgical procedure.  Guide the 

hands of the physician as he attends to her. 

Seth A. – Prayers as he works to pass new certifications. 

Jeff W. – Continued prayers for healing and adapting during his stroke recovery 

Asher P. – Special prayers as his treatment has taken him home and improvement takes place 

Prayers for Asher and his family while they strive to stay infection and virus free! 

Arriola Family – Continued prayers for our friends the Arriola’s during this season of loss. 

Debbie P – for health, healing & strength, it is harder to get around 

Deb K. – for health, healing & strength to face daily challenges & medication balance 

Debbie S – continued health, healing & strength 

“D” Underwood - continued prayers for daughter 

Megan E.’s - continued prayers for her parents 

Tami J. – Continues to ask for your prayers as she struggles with her challenges 

Continuing Prayers for our families of small children during this time when having children’s divisions 

meet has special and unique challenges. 

Prayers for our Seventh-day Adventist Schools, Faculty and Staff as they work to provide the highest 

level of education they can through the best methods available to them and the students they serve! 

In Military Service - Continual Prayer for those serving 
Diane U. – Grandson in the Marines   Paul D. – Army Reserves 

Evon A.’s daughter; Anna Harris ~ Navy   Seth A. – Air Force 

Praises: 
What gift causes you to praise the name of God our Heavenly Father today?  We know you are being blessed so 

please, share your praises to God here so others can see the real life ways that God’s people praise His name! 
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Adult Sabbath School Crossword Puzzle 
 

The answer key will be posted next week.  
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Job Network 
 

Looking for a position? Looking to Hire? Please let us know so we can assist in getting the word out! 
 

Job Opportunities in the Oregon Conference 

Looking for work in the Oregon Conference? Check the following for job postings: 

www.oregonconference.org/employment-home 
 

New Positions Open at UCC 

Upper Columbia Conference may have openings available.  For more information and to apply 

see uccsda.org/jobs. 
 

Classified Ads, Services & Needs 
 

Are you in a service industry?  Would you like your church family to be aware of what services you can provide?  Please consider placing an ad 
in this space.  At this time, to place an advertisement here will not cost any money.  It should only be basic text with no illustrations or photos.  To 

add graphics may or may not be possible based on time and graphic software available.  Thank you, Office Manager. 

Submit your service ads to the following email address:  office@eastgateadventist.church   Weekly Deadline:  Items must be received prior to 
8:00am Wednesday mornings.  

Thank you for your positive feedback and comments.  Sincerely, Eastgate SDA Office Manager 
 

Need Electrical Work Done?  Power Solutions Electric 

Casey Werner and Trent Fowler may be your solution to your electric wiring and repair projects.  

Contact Heidi or Tara at pselectric01@gmail.com or 509-540-2656.  It’s always good to know 

your electrician! 
 

REALTOR:  Thinking about buying or selling your home?  Want a Christian Realtor to be your 

advocate and guide?  Let me serve you with the best resources and service in the business.  Call 

or text Sarah Bergman at John L. Scott, Walla Walla at 509-240-6826 or reach me by email at 

sbergman@johnlscott.com for a no-obligation consultation and market analysis.  I look forward 

to hearing from you.  
 

PC SAVVY Computer Repair - Arron Pleier,  www.pcsavvycr.com or 

miltonfreewater@pcsavvycr.com   509-593-0492 

PC Savvy Computer Repair - $50 Computer Repair 

We service Windows and Apple devices, laptops and Desktops, smartphones and tablets 
 

iPhone Screen Repair starting at $80   Virus removal from all devices  - $50 

Smartphone Spam call stopping - $10   Computer building and Upgrades 

Ink and toner for printers starting at $25 for a set of ink And many more services 
 

Call us and leave a message or text us – We will get back to you as soon as possible 
 

*** Walla Walla University Needs Power Plant Operator *** 

 

+++ Walla Walla University Also Needs a Carpentry Shop Foreman +++ 

WWU has an open position for a power plant operator and a carpentry shop foreman both in the 

facility services department and are having a challenging time finding applicants.  With people 

losing jobs right now, do you know of someone who may be interested?  Would you be willing 

to pass this on to others who might be interested?  Here’s the link to the job description page and 

a high-level summary of the role: 

https://www.wallawalla.edu/resources/human-resources-payroll/staff-employment/  
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